


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Chasen, Ev 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2008 11:40 AM 
To: Katz, Ira R. 
Subject: Re:  Not for the CBS News Interview Request 
 
I think this is something we should discuss among ourselves, before issuing a release.  Is the fact that we’re stopping them  
good news, or is the sheer number bad news?  And is this more than we’ve ever seen before?  It might be something we drop  
into a general release about our suicide prevention efforts, which (as you know far better than I) prominently include training 
employees to recognize the warning signs of suicide. 
 
  
 
From: Katz, Ira R 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2008 11:27 AM 
To: Chasen, Ev 
Subject: FW:Not for the CBS News Interview Request 
 
Shh! 
 
Our suicide prevention coordinators are identifying about 1000 suicide attempts per month among the veterans we see in our 
medical facilities.  Is this something we should (carefully) address ourselves in some sort of release before someone stumbles  
on it? 
 
 
 
Ira R Katz, MD, PhD 
Deputy Chief Patient Care Services Office for Mental Health 
 
Phone: 202 461 7350 
FAX: 202 273 9069 
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